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OUR LADY’S CATHOLIC PARISH, ACOMB, YORK 

WORSHIP 
& SACRAMENTS 

Mass dates, Mass intentions, and other Service times this week 

FINANCE 
STEWARDSHIP 

Parish Plate collection:  £521.09; Card £80.00 
 

CONTACTS 
Rev. Tony Lester                       Parish 
Priest 

01904 791242 ourladysacomb@rcdmidd.org.uk 

Rev. Peter Warren                  Parish 
Deacon 

07341 841006 deacon@ourladysyork.org.uk 

Mrs. Sue Parkes         Parish Admin. 
Assistant 

01904 791242 office@ourladysyork.org.uk 

Mr. Marek Lichtarowicz PPC Chair  chair@ourladysyork.org.uk 

SCHOOL Our Lady Queen of Martyrs RC Primary School & Nursery Headteacher: Mrs. Emma Barrs 
For admissions/enquiries contact School Office: 01904 806093  enquiries@olqm.npcat.org.uk 

Our Lady’s Church Gale Lane, Acomb, York, YO24 3AE 
Our Lady’s Parish House & Office Cornlands Road, Acomb, York, YO24 3DX 

Thanks to those who make their contribution via the plate at Mass, by standing order, and in 
any other way. Gift Aid envelopes are available at the back of church. You can also donate 
electronically through the parish website https://donate.mydona.com/our-ladys-church-acomb 
Your ongoing generosity is greatly appreciated. 

www.ourladysyork.org.uk 

www.facebook.com/ourladysacomb 

www.youtube.com/ourladysacombyork 

  

MASS  
INTENTIONS 
RECEIVED 

Sunday 28th 
 

   9.30am 
   5.00pm 

Mass: Rex & Jean Elliott, RIP  
Mass: People of the Parish 

Tuesday 30th     9.30am Mass: Jean & Martin Reagan, RIP  

Wednesday 31st     9.30am Mass: Roger Sawyer, RIP Anniv 

Thursday 1st     9.30am Mass: Geraldine Marsh,RIP 

Friday 2nd  12.00noon Mass: Doreen Fletcher, RIP 

Sunday 4th 
5th Sunday of the Year 

  9.30am  
  5.00pm 

Mass: In thanksgiving for 70 years  
Mass: People of the Parish 

Scan this QR code 
with your mobile device 

to donate online. 

Clergy of Middlesbrough Diocese; Doreen Fletcher, RIP 



IN YOUR PRAYERS please remember those members of our parish community who are sick, 
and those who care for them. We also remember in prayer those who have died, those who 
grieve, and those whose anniversaries occur. 
SIMON MCGOUGH will be having surgery on 30th January and asks for the prayers of the 
parish. 
RETIRING COLLECTION Today, 28th January 2024 for CARJ - Catholic Association for Racial 
Justice. 
GREEN HAMMERTON The sale of the former chapel of St. Joseph in Green Hammerton 
completed on Friday last and the proceeds have been credited to the parish. 
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION PROGRAMME 2024 The third session for our children and young 
adults will take place on Monday 29th January 2024 at 7.00pm in the Parish Hall. 
FORTHCOMING FUNERAL The funeral service for Elisa Pearson, RIP will take place at York 
Crematorium on 31st January 2024 at 11.20pm. 
PARISH MASS on Thursday 1st February will be at OLQM School at 2.15pm - all welcome. 
CANDLEMAS DAY: FIRST FRIDAY MASS WITH THE SACRAMENT OF THE SICK Our monthly 
Mass will take place on Friday 2nd February 2024 at 12.00noon. As this is Candlemas Day the 
Mass will include the blessing of candles - if anyone uses candles at home for their prayer time 
please bring them with you to be blessed. Mass is followed by refreshments and good company. 
FAIR TRADE STALL There will be a sale of fairly traded goods on Sunday 7th February 2024 
after the 9.30am Mass in the Parish Hall 
ASH WEDNESDAY this year is on 14th February. There will be two Masses one at 10.00am and 
the other at 7.00pm both with the blessing and distribution of ashes. As it is half-term there 
will be no Mass at OLQM School. 
HELP FOR FAMILIES IN NEED FOOD (Not fresh food, please) and other household items can 
be brought to Sunday Mass and placed in the baskets provided (near the Shrine to Our Lady) 
or to the Parish House. It helps us all if items are in carrier bags. 
BE OUR GUEST Each Thursday in Our Lady's Parish Hall from 11.00am - 3.00pm. 
 
A TIME TO GIVE THANKS 6th February 2024 marks the 70th Anniversary of the laying of the 
foundation stone of our church. 9.30am Mass on 4th February will be in thanksgiving for all 
the families, individuals, groups and organisations, the “Living Stones” who have built and 
maintained the parish in these 70 years and for all the graces received. 2025 will mark the 70th 
anniversary of the opening of the church. How are we going to mark that date? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

NEWS THIS WEEK 


